
AGM 2018 June 7, 2018
This years spring AGM will take place on June 7th, 
5:00 pm. at the Pilot House in Charlottetown. The 
agenda for the evening is; Occupational Therapy 
College meeting  (5:00-5:45). Membership for the 
OT Society (5:45-6:00).The Occupational Therapy 
Society meeting (6:00-7:00).

These meetings are not only a good time to stay in-
formed with OT on PEI but it is a great time to 
cross paths will fellow OT colleagues.
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PEI OT Society 
Spokesperson-
Allyson McDonnell 
ACOTPA representative- 
Lindsay Reid 
Secretary- Melissa Myers 
Treasurer- Jennifer Neill 
CAOT Board Director for PEI- 
Marilee Miller 
Adhoc-Heather Cutcliffe, Manon 
Gallant ,Colleen MacPherson and 
Heather Gauthier

PEI College of 
Occupational 
Therapy
Chairperson-
Dawna Woodside 
Vice-Chair- Jane MacNutt
Secretary- Julie Dennis
Treasurer- Joanne McNeary 
Lay represenative- 
Janice Morrison 
Registrar- Heather Cutcliffe 

OT Month 
OT month was a success again this 
year with a variety of activities tak-
ing place across PEI to promote the 
diverse profession of OT. This in-
cluded OT Trivia at PCH, displays at 
QEH and a book reading (You, Me 
and My OT) at one of the schools 
by Melissa Myers. 
We had a successful OT social at 
the Merchantman. Thanks for those 
who came out and for the new 
members who joined the society. 

PEI OT Society
Newsletter | Spring | 2018



What’s Going On…..
Community news: 

This year the Society will make a donation to the 
ALS Society. We will also be taking part as a group 
in the Walk for ALS on June 9th. The walk will be 
at Victoria Park at 10:00 am. Sign up at 
walkforals.com. The team name is PEI Occupational 
Therapy Society. 

PEI College of Occupational Therapists: 

We are now a College! The new logo for the Col-
lege is below and was designed by Tabatha TeRaa. 

OT Corner: 

Thank-you for taking part in our recent survey. We 
appreciate those who took the time to provide 
feedback on how we can grow society member-
ships. 
In the future this section of the newsletter will fea-
ture practicing OT’s in the province.
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Congratulations 
A huge congratulations to all of 
those involved with a very suc-
cessful CAOT Conference 2017. 
It’s hard to believe that was al-
most a year ago! A special shout-
out to our conference chairs- 
Heather Cutcliffe  and 
Manon Gallant. 

Retirements 
Jude Driscoll
Jennie Daley 
Janice Ellis 
Liz Townsend 
Linda Lowry Rayner 
Membership 
$50 payable at the AGM

Website & Social 
Media
Our website for the society and 
the college is up to date. Website 
can be found at peiot.org.  
Facebook: PEI Occupational 
Therapy Society 
Twitter: @PEIOTSociety 

Education
If you are aware of any education 
taking place please let Allyson  
McDonnell know at 
ajmcdonell@ihis.org


